
Have you been 
affected by flooding?

z

Upper Dales Flood Risk Management Scheme Location:

Leyburn Market Place, Leyburn DL8 5BG 
Friday 26th April 2024  |  7am to 4pm

North Yorkshire Council are inviting people who 
live in Arkengarthdale, Bainbridge, Bellerby, 
Reeth and Fremington, Grinton, Hawes, Leyburn, 
Redmire, Spennithorne and West Witton to 
attend our Community Engagement Event with 
officers working on the flood risk management 
scheme to tackle flooding in the area.

Come and talk to our Flood Risk Officers, 
Yorkshire Dales National Park Representative, 
Environment Agency and Fire Service to find 
out what we ae doing in your area.

Come and talk to JBA Consultant and Watertight 
about Property Flood Resilience measures and see 
the modifications available on our Flood Mobile.

91861 02/24


